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2002 MEETING SCHEDULE

JAN –12th; FEB – 9th; MAR – 9th; APR – 13th; MAY – 11th; JUN – 8th; JUL – 13th (Squaw Rock); JULY -12th  & 13th Combined Picnic/Meeting w/ WW II/USSVI.
AUG – 10th; SEP – 14th; OCT – 12th; NOV – 9th; DEC – 14th; Base Christmas Party at VFW Post 379.

***All meetings are at the VFW Post in Yakima on the corner of Walnut and 5th Ave.***

Meetings start at 1800hrs.with dinner, sea stories, and dancing to follow.

SECERATARY SAYS:

Here it is folks the first of hopefully many interesting newsletters to hit the stands from the Yakima Submarine Veterans Base.


We are a small isolated Base and have been around just over two years now and still going strong with a small core of faithful followers, or should I say leaders.


This newsletter is meant to serve a couple of purposes.  The first and foremost is to keep our members and other interested parties informed of events happening with the Yakima Base and the Submarine Veterans Group.  This hopefully will stir some interest so members will attend our meetings and activities.  Secondly it will help fill up all of that empty memory space on the XO/Secretaries computer.


If anyone comes up with interesting ideas, articles, facts, photos or something that you feel should be seen here please contact us and we will be happy to add it if possible.


Looking forward to talking to you and seeing you at the get-togethers, until then take care and enjoy.                                                   

 Mark Briggs and Staff

FUTURE EVENTS:

There is a District Nine Meeting coming up and it is combined with the WWII Submarine Veteran’s meeting which is scheduled for the middle of the week (dates to follow). I presume this is because most of the WWII Veteran’s are retired and this works out best for them with hotel arrangements, travel and etc.   


This has caused some discontent and grumbling among us at our Base since most of us still work, with the exceptions of Chuck and Joel who are now driving truck, and is difficult to get time off.  It means most of us will not get to go which is too bad since the one we hosted last year was such a blast.


Well, here are the dates for the future meetings and hopefully some of us besides our CO will be able to attend the District 9 meeting, and if not the whole, thing then a day or two.  If you need more information contact Doug Dahlke or Mark Briggs. 

USSVI District 9 Convention 2002

Check-in Wed night, May 14th
Whale Watching trip May 15th (8:30 AM to 6:00 PM)

District Nine business meeting May 15th at 7:00 PM in Hospitality Room

Banquet at Everett Naval Station May 16th
Check-out May 17th  

Interim POC:  Pat Householder householderp@attbi.com or 452-392-0440
USSVI Annual Meeting

This year USSVI’s Annual Meeting will be in Duluth, MN on the 16th-22nd of Sept.

Memorial Day Parade

We will be making plans for marching in the Memorial Day Parade over the next few meetings.

Memorial Day falls on the 27th of May this year so get those legs in shape and the shoes shined.

WWII/USSVI Picnic

This one is at Squaw Rock on Hwy. 410, and is on July 12th and 13th.  The Richard’s and the Dahlke’s attended last years and highly recommend it.  The food and company was outstanding.  There is camping available on a first come basis so reservations are a good idea or it isn’t very far for a day trip.

Yakima Base Picnic

There is no date set but we are discussing having a base picnic this summer at one of the local parks.  This would be a fun family event and would be a chance for members to show off their cooking skills and possibly some athletic skills such as horseshoe pitching or lawn chair setting.  Any ideas or suggestions will be taken into consideration and it will be up for discussion over the next few meetings.

INTERESTING INFO: 

 Honor Our Nation's Heroes

       
 Washington, D.C., February 14, 2002 ---

       The United States Navy Memorial Foundation in Washington, DC has established the "Navy Log" in an effort to honor all naval veterans that have or that are currently serving our country. 

       The Navy Log includes Navy, Marine Corps, Coast Guard, and Merchant Mariners.

       The Navy Log has thus far collected the names, service information and photographs of over a quarter of a million service personnel.

       All enrollments form a part of America's enduring naval heritage, a permanent and publicly accessible video register available for reviewing at the Naval Heritage Center next to the Navy Memorial on Pennsylvania Avenue, midway between the White House and the Capitol, or on the Memorial's Internet web site, http://www.lonesailor.org

        Write, U.S. Navy Memorial Foundation, Attn: Navy Log, 701

        Pennsylvania Ave NW, Suite 123, Washington, DC 20004-2608 or call

        1-800-821-8892 ext 730.

MARTINI SAYS, "READ A GOOD BOOK"

Submitted by:

Ron Martini   rontini@wavecom.net

List of books currently in publication.

1. Corwin Mendenhall (RAdm ret) (Cowtown Base)  "Submarine Diary, Sea Stories"

2. Ron Smith (Triton and Lockwood Internet Base) "Torpedoman"

3. Ron Martini (Lockwood Internet Base) "Hot Straight and Normal: A Bibliography"

4. Bob Harmuth (Lockwood Internet Base) "Battlin' Bastards and Pigboats: The POW and            Submarine Interface During WWII" and "Up From the Deep"

5. John Mansfield (Seattle Base) "Cruisers for Breakfast" Story of the Darter and the Dace

6. Dan Gillcrist (MAL) "Spindrift"

7. Jim Christley "US Naval Submarine Force Information Book" Illustrator for Norman Friedman's 2 books on US Submarines From/Through 1945"

8. Burt Levin (Groton Base) "Greyfox Underway 1944"

9. Ben Bastura (Associate-Lockwood Internet Base) "History of US Submarine Veterans of         WWII" 

10. Carlo Ciliberti (Lockwood Internet Base) "The Next Best Thing”

Submitted by:   Sid Harrison    cnya@northweb.com
Recall I said it would be a "one-stop" to provide help for folks

Looking for submarine vets and info on the net?

Well it's here      http://www.unclesam.net/cny/misc/lookup.htm

I have already had one subvert grandson email me that after I sent him

the link he was able to successfully search for the info he needed.

It sure eliminates retyping the same stuff over and over and over.

Feedback on how to improve it is welcome.

SOMETHING NEW FROM THE GROTON BASE--- SUBVETS BASE COIN 

Shipmates,

We have something new to offer. Tom Connors who has been taking care

of raising funds, and coordinating our renovations of the building has

come up with a method of raising money, and also providing the members

with a beautiful coin that depicts their pride in the organization,

and their pride in being a member of SUBVETS Groton Base.

On one side of the coin, is the logo of the SUBVETS Groton Base flag.

http://www.submarinevets.com/subimages/images/MEDAL1.jpg

On the other side of the coin is a detailed picture of our clubhouse.

The only clubhouse in the USSVI organization.

http://www.submarinevets.com/subimages/images/METAL2.jpg

By purchasing this coin, you will not only have a proud piece of U.S.

SUBVETS/SUBVETS Groton Base Memorabilia, but it will also help us in

our renovation efforts.

To purchase these coins, they can be purchased at the club for $5.00

or by mail where the cost is $6.50 which includes shipping and

handling.

Checks or money orders should be written to U.S. SUBVETS and mailed to

U.S. SUBVETS

Attn: Building Siding Fund

40 School Street Groton, CT 

National SK pages

http://www.ussvi.org/store-1.htm

http://www.ussvi.org/store-2.htm

http://www.ussvi.org/store-3.htm

                                              http://www.ussvi.org/store-4.htmvy
MISCELLANEOUS:


Thanks to Doug Dahlke for all the great letters sent out during this year’s membership drive/renewal period. Remember Doug “you win a few, and you lose a few”


We have a Public Service Announcement tape that we purchased in hopes of having it aired on one of the local television stations.  It tells about the Sub. Vets. and we are still trying to make contact with a station and see if they will air it for us.  Any help would be appreciated.


Our COB, Bill Richards brought up the idea of designing a Base Badge. He suggested we start with the design off of our banner and add to that.  This would be a neat deal to trade with other bases and to attach to our vests, etc.  Anyone interested in pursuing this should contact the COB.

ALERTS AND WARNINGS: 

 Warning! If you see this man and this truck on the highway pull over (preferably not on his right side) and let him pass.

“10-4 Good Buddy”- Joel Cooper
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